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NOTIFICATION 

Corrigendum 

The following communication, received on 15 May 2018, is being circulated at the request of the 
Delegation of New Zealand. 
 

_______________ 
 
 

Animal Products that have Undergone Third Country Processing 

In the WTO notification G/SPS/N/NZL/572 the wrong regulation was attached. This notification 
includes the correct Import Health Standard and Guidance Document that is being consulted on. 

https://members.wto.org/crnattachments/2018/SPS/NZL/18_2468_00_e.pdf 
https://members.wto.org/crnattachments/2018/SPS/NZL/18_2468_01_e.pdf 

Text(s) available from: [X] National Notification Authority, [X] National Enquiry Point. 
Address, fax number and e-mail address (if available) of other body: 

Mrs Sally Jennings, Coordinator, SPS New Zealand, PO Box 2526, Wellington, New Zealand. 
Tel: +(64 4) 894 0431; Fax: +(64 4) 894 0733; E-mail: sps@mpi.govt.nz  

 
__________ 
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